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NOTICE FOR CHANGE IN THE OFFERING DOCUMENT OF FIRST CAPITAL MUTUAL FUND (“THE FUND”)
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Unit holders of the Fund are hereby notified that First Capital Investments Limited (“the management Company”) with the approval of Securities and Exchange Commission of Pakistan (“SECP”) vide their letter # SCD/AMCW/FCMF/15/2020 dated 04 August 2020 has made few amendments in the Offering Document of the Fund regarding investments in exchange traded equity future contracts and added the standard risk-profile of CIS on the front page of offering document.
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]The disclosure has been added in compliance with Circular No. 7 of 2020 dated 27 March 2020 and Circular No. 2 of 2020 dated 02 February 2020, issued by SECP. The Aforementioned amendments will be applicable from 03 September 2020

The relevant 4th & 5th supplemental to the offering document of the Fund is available on the Company’s website i.e. www.fcil.com.pk: 

For details please contact;

Head Office
2nd & 3rd Floor, Pace Mall, Fortress Stadium, Lahore Cantt., Lahore.
Ph: +92-42-36623245
Fax: +92-42-36623121-22

First Capital Investments Limited
Abdul Sattar
Company Secretary
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